News from the Corps

Sent: Thu 2/17/2011 10:42 AM

Hello from the U.S. Army Corps of Engineers Buffalo District:

Thank you to those that provided us with input regarding the desired qualifications for a technical facilitator and expected outcomes for technically facilitated discussions. Your input assisted us with the development of a performance work statement.

The request for proposals for a technical facilitator to promote an ongoing process of open and constructive dialogue with the community during the development of the Niagara Falls Storage Site Feasibility Study for the Interim Waste Containment Structure Operable Unit is now available to prospective bidders on the Federal Business Opportunity website at: www.fbo.gov

Proposals are due by March 7, 2011.

Once a technical facilitator is selected, an introductory meeting will be held with the community to discuss the path forward.